
Endre Kovacs 

Representative, Taxi Licence Owners Group Tasmania  

Email: endre.kovacs@yahoo.com.au 

 

 

Dear Endre 

 

I write following our recent discussion. I appreciate the interest of this matter to taxi licence      

owners. 

  

As discussed, from Opposition I cannot access data required to model a perpetual taxi licence buy 

back scheme. 

  

If Labor forms the next government, I will ask the Department of State Growth to model a range of 

fair and just perpetual taxi licence buy back schemes. 

  

Any decision subsequent to that would be a matter for the new government. 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to meet with me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Josh Willie MLC 

SHADOW MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT 

 

22 February 2024 


